
Home Economics 
Week February 3-7, 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
This week has been an unusual week with the snow that we desperately needed. 
Most of the students have started to work on their next assignment cutting out a heart or oval 
shape and creating their own decorations or designs to sew on them.  The students have 
become very creative and have seemed to enjoy this activity.  We will continue to work on this 
sewing project this next week also.  If you have any contributions to our class, we will gladly 
accept them. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs. Hilborn 
Home Economics Teacher 


